
 

 
St. Theresa Wednesday Folders Online: News Updates  

 

Note: Please see all attachments. Looking for something from a previous email? Just check our 

Wednesday Folders Online which can be found on our St. Theresa School Website at 

www.sttheresaotcj.org to download weekly updated forms anytime. It is located under the For 

Parents tab.  

If there are no forms to be filled out or any family specific items (for example: extended care bills, 

note for a parent, etc.) no paper folder will be coming home that week.  

 

FYI  
¶ Casual Day – Student council had a meeting last week and decided to hold a 

casual day on Thursday, November 16
th
 with the hopes of raising money for a 

non-profit organization called Dreams Come True. This organization fulfills 

dreams for children who are seriously, chronically, or terminally ill. 

Students are asked to bring in the normal $1.00 for this casual day. 

However, if the students would like a chance to win a free week of casual days 

they may send in more. When a student donates $5.00, they will receive 3 raffle 

tickets for this drawing. If a student donates $10.00, they will be given 5 raffle 

tickets. Lastly, 10 raffle tickets will be given for a $20.00 donation. 

If you have any questions about this day, please contact Dolores Fartel at 

grade2@sttheresaotcj.org or see any student council member. Thank you for your  

support. 

 

¶ Congratulations: It is with great pride I would like to congratulate our current St. 

Theresa School 8
th
 grade class for their performance in last year’s IOWA test. 

They placed in the top 5 schools in Math Computation in the Diocese of 

Allentown. Thank you to our faculty, who have prepared our students so well.  
 

 

 

General Weekly Reminders:  
 

  

 Thursday, November 16  Casual Day for Dreams Come True with Raffle 

Pierogi Delivery 3-4 PM 

      Hoagie Orders Due  

      Chess Club 3-4 PM 

 Friday, November 17  Mass: 8:45 Am Gr. 7/2 

      STS Middle School Dance Gr. 6-7-8 – 7 to 10 PM 

 Monday, November 20  Food Drive Ends 

      Academic Bowl 3-4 PM 

Tuesday, November 21  Thanksgiving Prayer Service 2 PM 

Wednesday ï Monday, Nov. 22-27 SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday, November 28  Picture Retakes 

     MathCounts 3-4 PM 

 
 

mailto:grade2@sttheresaotcj.org


 

 
STS is adding some new Gift Cards for instant purchase in the Main Office. In addition to the 

gift cards we began carrying last year (Wegman’s, Giant, Valley Farm, Dunkin Donuts, Wawa, 

Starbucks, Panera Bread, Target, Barnes & Noble and Wal-Mart) we have added Red Lobster, Olive 

Garden, Longhorn, Outback, Carrabbas, Bonefish, Red Robin, TGI Fridayôs, Chipolte, and 

AMC Yellow Tickets. Enjoy a night our while supporting St. Theresa School!  

Please note: Bi-Monthly Scrip orders will continue to be available for all offered cards. 

Our next order is due by Thursday, November 30th  by 10:00 AM. 

 

Get Connected with St. Theresa School Online: 

 Website:  http:// www.sttheressaotcj.org  

 Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/sttheresaotcj/ 

 Instagram:  #sttheresaschoolotcj 

 

 

Home and School Basket Raffle 
 

 

      The St. Theresa’s Autumn Fest last weekend was a fun and successful event.  We were 

glad to see many of you there. The H.S.A received just over 55 prizes for the basket raffle.  

Thank you to the many school families, parishioners, alumni and staff who donated gifts – they 

were all well received and everyone could find something they wanted to take a chance on.  It 

was nice to see many families and staff at the Festival, too.  We were able to raise just over 

$2900 that will go into the H.S.A. fund to be used for activities for the children and other 

projects H.S.A. sponsors.  

 

 Much appreciation goes out to Andrea Goshen, who co-chaired this event with me and 

helped before, during and after the ‘basket raffle season.’  I would also like to say thank you to 

all of the people who helped make this event run smoothly this weekend:  Tricia Smith, Michelle 

Gillespie, Becky Adomshick, Maria Jones, Nadine Sheref, Kristen Ruhl, Debbie Anderson, Sue 

Cavatio and Mr. Rudy.  Also, a big thank you to Mrs. Koslap and Ms. Parker who helped 

receive/hand out baskets and answer so many questions.  Everyone’s help and participation 

makes this a great event – thank you, all.   

 

 We are already starting to think about next year. Keep coming up with interesting and 

original basket ideas and if anyone has any suggestions for us to consider, please let us know.  

We appreciate all you do for St. Theresa’s.  Have a great Thanksgiving. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Barb Ruhl and Andrea Goshen 

https://www.facebook.com/sttheresaotcj/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2
nd

 Home and School Association Meeting  

 

The second HSA Meeting will be on Tuesday, December 

5, 2017 at 3:15 PM in Friendship Hall. Please come out and see 

what is taking place at School in the next few months and how 

you can become involved.  

**N.U.T. (no uniform today) cards will be issued to every 

student whose parent(s) attend this meeting. Hope to see you all 

there! 

 

Tiffany Seifert, President   Tricia Smith, Treasurer  
sm1leback@yahoo.com    par150@yahoo.com  
610-509-3227      484-547-9457 
 
Catherine Denzel, Vice President  Ali Finkbeiner, 
Secretary 
Dnoti123@yahoo.com    alifinkb@yahoo.com  
610-573-6165      610-517-1005 
  



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


